
Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Primary School 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We would like to invite you to Stay & Play on Friday 8th March at 2.30pm – 3.15pm. During this session you will 
have the opportunity to see the activities your child enjoys getting involved in. 
 

We look forward to seeing you! 

Regards 

Mrs Harris 
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